
 
 

 

 

PARKING ON CHURCH STREET 
 

Parents and Guardians 

 

If you drive children to and from school can you please not park on pavements 

making it difficult for pedestrians to get past. 

 

I have received complaints that some parents/guardians are parking such as 

this down Church Street meaning elderly people, disabled and mothers with 

pushchairs and other small children have to go out into the road to get past the 

offending vehicles. This is not acceptable. 

 

If you live in the village try walking to the school, the fresh air and exercise is 

an excellent stimulant for the children first thing in the morning and an ideal 

way to work off a bit of excess energy after school, they also enjoy the time 

with you, just holding hands and talking about their day. 

 

If people continue to block the pavements I will have no other option than to 

issues Parking Tickets accordingly. 

 

Hendred is a beautiful village which means some of the roads are unfortunately 

very narrow so please be considerate. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Denise Clements 
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